
 
May 5, 2023 
 
From:   
Amy Eckberg 
Sustainability Programs Manager 
Orange County Asset Management Services 
P.O. Box 8181 
Hillsborough, NC 27278 
 
To:  
Town of Carrboro 
Attn: Laura Janway, Environmental Sustainability Coordinator 
 
RE:  2021 and 2022 Orange County Community Climate Action Grant Awards 
 
Dear Laura, 
 
This letter serves as notification that on October 19, 2021 and January 17, 2023 the Orange County Board of 
County Commissioners approved your grant awards for the following grants: 
 

Project Award Amount 

203 Project Solar Array (2021-2022) $40,567.50 

203 Project Solar Array and Educational 

Display (2022-2023) 

$40,575.00 

Total Award: $81,142.50 

 

Orange County is pleased to extend funding for these two projects and we look forward to working with you on 
their implementation as an important step in reducing carbon emissions and advancing climate action in the 
County.  The following are links to the Orange County Board of County Commissioners’ business meetings 
approving the 2021 and 2022 Community Climate Action Grant applications.  
 
https://www.orangecountync.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Minutes/_10192021-1296 
http://server3.co.orange.nc.us:8088/weblink/0/doc/69430/Page1.aspx 
 
Please let me know if I can be of further assistance.  

Sincerely, 

 
Amy Eckberg 
Orange County Sustainability Programs Manager 

https://www.orangecountync.gov/AgendaCenter/ViewFile/Minutes/_10192021-1296
http://server3.co.orange.nc.us:8088/weblink/0/doc/69430/Page1.aspx

